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December 1, 2021

Dear Co-Labourers,

Greetings from the Hutchens. It is hard to believe that 2021 is just about gone. Time waits on no
man. Ecclesiastes 3:1, To every thing there is a season, and a time to every purpose under the
heaven: God knows everything that will happen. In our last prayer letter I shared about my fall
in Colfax, Washington and that I broke three bones and tore a ligament. We made it back to
Georgia, and on October 5th, I had surgery to repair the damage. Since then I had 6 weeks of
healing then started therapy all the while wearing a boot. I see the doctor again on the 27th, if all
is healing well, then I can start wearing my shoe again.

In the meantime I am staying up with all the church planters in the Northwest. I would like to
share a few needs and ask that you help us pray about these. Brother Caleb Hewett in
Dickenson, North Dakota needs prayer concerning the lease on their building. Brother Raleigh
Hill in Spirit Lake, Idaho is in need of a permanent building. There are also churches in need of
a pastor. One of these is Buffalo Baptist Church in Buffalo, Wyoming. I have also been told
about Bible Baptist Church in Seleh, Washington that is needing a pastor. Eden Valley Baptist
Church in Farson, Wyoming is also looking for a pastor. There are many more and also towns
that need a church started in them.

['am now going to share the names and contact information of some good families on deputation
that need to get to the field. Brother Caleb Ballew and his family are going to Idaho. His phone
number is 540-849-6350. Brother Benjamin Cooley and his family are going to Oregon. His
phone number is 865-566-3231. Brother James Godfrey and his family are going to Wallace,
Idaho. His phone number is 864-810-3903. These families are great families and they all need
to get to the field of their calling. Our time is running out. If you can have any of these men
come to your church they will be a blessing to you. Brother Caleb Hewett and his family that I
have already mentioned are in Dickinson already but still need more support. His number is 770
-710-1456. Please keep these families in your prayers also.

A great blessing for us this year was to have all five of our children with us for Thanksgiving.
This was the first Thanksgiving that we have been able to do that. We had a houseful with a
total of 16 for Thanksgiving dinner. Some grandchildren didn’t get to come. They are scattered
in New Zealand, California, Minnesota and Florida.

Pray for the Hutchens as we can’t wait to get back on the road heading to the Northwest. Thank
you for all your support and prayers. May God’s blessing be on you this holiday season. We
wish you a Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year. Keep looking up!

Because He cares,

Rev. Wedsley Hutehens

Rev. Wesley Hutchens

..Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest. John 4:35b



